MARINE CONTRACTING, INC.

UNDERWATER SPECIALISTS
SOUTHPORT, CONNECTICUT

Cable Addresss MARCON

August 11, 1966

Senator Thomas Dodd
United States Senate
Washington, D. C. 20510

Dear Senator:

In reference to S. 3010 - Department of Transportation, I
would appreciate it if you would put on record that I am
opposed to the proposed Department of Transportation.

It is my belief that this is an unnecessary and somewhat
meaningless new department, which, by the very weight of
the bureaucracy that it will entail will make it less

effective in the current method of regulating highways,
railroads, waterways, airways, etc.

Sincerely,

MARINE CONTRACTING, INC.

President
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